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Thursday 2nd March 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

  
As a school we are currently reviewing our music provision. As part of this, we would like to know if 
there are any children in our school who receive music tuition outside of school. 
 
If your child has music lessons, we would be grateful if you could complete this short survey to inform 
our future planning. 
 
Click here to complete the survey: https://forms.office.com/e/CcZHAxcT7Y  
 
This information will be kept within school by Miss Gray and Miss O’Dwyer. Details will be shared 
with your child’s class teacher. 
 
If you have any questions or wish to discuss about any aspect of music within our school, please speak 
to Miss O’Dwyer or email enquiries@ls.keystonemat.org marking your message for Miss O’Dwyer’s 
attention. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Miss L O’Dwyer 
Music Leader 
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